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Special Meeting of the Trustees of the Retirement Plan 
for the Employees of the Town of Wilton 

Tuesday, May 17, 2022 at 6:30 PM 
 

To view a live stream of the meeting click on the link or paste into your browser 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87623985058?pwd=NUg2RDNLK2VtcGQ5VmVUWnY3WGdVdz09 

Public comment can be made via Zoom by using the raise hand function when appropriate. 

 
 

A. Call to Order 
 

B. Approval of Minutes – August 25, 2021 
 

C. Investment Committee Report – Paul VonSteenburg 
 

D. Actuarial Report – Hooker & Holcombe 
 

E. Public Comment  
 

F. Adjourn 
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